
 
 
December 7, 2004 
  
                On December 13, 2004 the LMDC will be releasing the first phase of the Deconstruction Plan 
and will be officially submitting the plan to the Regulatory Agencies for their review and 
approval. The Deconstruction Plan will be posted on the LMDC web-site www.renewnyc.com for 
public review.  On Monday, December 13, 2004 at 6:00 PM the LMDC will be providing a briefing 
regarding the first phase of the Deconstruction Plan to the WTC Redevelopment Committee for 
Community Board 1.  This meeting is open to the public.  As always, you may direct any questions to 
me regarding this information or utilize the on-line comment and question form on our web site. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
Kate Millea 
Project Manager 
Community Development Programs & Relations 
Lower Manhattan Development Corporation 
1 Liberty Plaza 
20th Floor 
New York, NY 10006 
phone:212-587-9644 
fax:212-962-2431 
kmillea@renewnyc.com 
   
 


